

CHRIST THE SAVIOUR C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Grove, London W5 5DX | New Broadway, London W5 2XA www.ctsprimary.org.uk | admin@cts-school.org | 020 8249 6800 | Headteacher: Mrs K.Tramoni

Friday, 11th October 2024

Dear Parents,

Autumn Term Parents' Evenings

Our Online Parents' Evenings will take place for all year groups on the following dates:

Wednesday 23rd October: 4pm - 7pm Thursday 24th October: 4pm - 7pm

These meetings will be taking place by video call. Each appointment will last for 10 minutes. If your child is in Year 6 you will have a 5 minute appointment with their Class Teacher and then a 5 minute appointment with their Maths group teacher. These appointments will need to be booked separately.

The booking system will open: **Monday 14th October at 10am.**The booking system will close: **Thursday 24th October at 12pm**

You will find a link to our online Parents' Evening Booking System at the bottom of the homepage of our school website: www.ctsprimary.org.uk or the link here: https://ctsprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Please login using your child's first name, surname and class name and make one appointment with your child's class teacher. Please contact the admin team if you need assistance with your booking.

School Photographs

Individual and class photographs will be taken on the following dates:
Tuesday 15th October - Broadway Site Photographs: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6
Wednesday 16th October - Grove Site Photographs: Reception, Year 1 and Year 2
Wednesday 23rd October Nursery Class photographs

Pupils should come to school in their **full school uniform**. Any classes who have PE or an after school club should bring their trainers with them in their school bag for their PE lesson or after school club.

Our school photographer will be available to take **Sibling Photographs** after school at the Grove Site on Wednesday, 16th October between 3.30pm- 5.30pm on a first come first served basis. Parents will be asked to bring their siblings to the Grove Site Hall if they would like sibling group photos. This session was very busy between 3.30 - 4.30pm last year so if parents would like to pop back to school after 4.30pm to ease the numbers that would be really helpful.

Very best wishes,

CtS Admin Team